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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BATANGAS

08 September 2025
UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

ERRATUM TO MEMORANDUM OULLA-2025-1588 (SUPPLEMENTAL GUIDELINES ON
MEMORANDUM NO. OULLA-2025-980 DATED 22 MAY 2025 TITLED “IMPLEMENTING
GUIDELINES ON THE HIRING OF 420 CONTRACT OF SERVICE PERSONNEL IN THE SITES
TITLING OFFICE OF THE CENTRAL OFFICE AND FIELD OFFICES”)

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chief- Curriculum Implementation Division (CID)
Chief- School Governance and Operations Division (SGOD)
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Attached herewith is Memorandum OULLA-2025-1736 titled Erratum to Memorandum OULLA-
2025-1588 (Supplemental Guidelines on Memorandum No. OULLA-2025-980 dated 22 May
2025 Titled “Implementing Guidelines on the Hiring of 420 Contract of Service Personnel in the
Sites Titling Office of the Central Office and Field Offices”), dated August 27, 2025.

2. For your information, guidance, and widest dissemination.

MARITES A. IBANEZ, CESO V
Schoolg Division Superinten

KMS/Memo_ Erratum to Memorandum OULLA-2025-1588
S$2- 111376/9-08-2025

Address: Provincial Sports Complex, Bolbok, 4200 Batangas City
Telephone:(043)722-1840 / 722-1796

Email Address: deped.batangas@deped.gov.ph
Website:www.depedbatangas.com
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Republic of the Philippines SL~ 11137
Bepartment of Education
OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR LEGAL AND LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS
MEMORANDUM
OULLA-2025- ﬁﬂl
TO s
FROM
SUBJECT : ERRATUM TO MEMORANDUM OULLA-2025-1588 (SUPPLEMENTAL
GUIDELINES ON MEMORANDUM NO. OULLA-2025-980 DATED 22
MAY 2025 TITLED “IMPLEMENTING GUIDELINES ON THE HIRING
OF 420 CONTRACT OF SERVICE PERSONNEL IN THE SITES
TITLING OFFICE OF THE CENTRAL OFFICE AND FIELD OFFICES”)
DATE : AUG 27 2025

For clarity, please be informed of the erratum on Memorandum OULLA-2025-1588,
pertaining to the Supplemental Guidelines on Memorandum No. OULLA-2025-980 dated 22
May 2025 titled “Implementing Guidelines on the Hiring of 420 Contract of Service Personnel
in the Sites Titling Office of the Central Office and Field Offices”.

The following provision of Memorandum OULLA 2025-1588 is deemed stricken of:
a. After approval by the Schools Division Superintendent, the same
shall be forwarded for approval of the Office of the Supervising Director of

STO, Undersecretary for Legal and Legislative Affairs and Undersecretary
for Finance

All other provisions and information indicated in the said Memorandum are retained.
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